
To all of our dearest customers.. 

NISSEI CORPORATION 

Discontinuation notice for replacement orders of old brake parts. 

The purpose for this communication is to inform all customers that Nissei will stop the sales of the 

replacement parts for the discontinued brake motor model from the date stated below. If you have 

any questions or concerns regarding this discontinuation, please kindly contact the GTR 

representative of your area. Nissei appreciates your understanding and your continued patronage.  

Affected Models 

Replacement brake parts for the old 0.1kW～2.2kW(1/8HP～3HP) motors for the G, H, and F series. 

(Old model definition: Models produced prior to the model change in September, 1994.) 

Order Cut Date 

September 30
th

, 2007.

Nissei will accept replacement brake parts order up until the date above. 

【Example of brake parts】 

Old brake set (Brake assembly for 1/8
 
HP) 

1.Field BS-020

2.Armature BS-02,04

3.Fan Assembly BS-020

4.Spring BS-01,02,04

5.Spring BS-01-3

6.BS Bolt M5×25

7.Kikunut M12×P1

8.Key 5×5×16WRH


